

THE COMMITTEE FOR THE 50TH AMERICAN PRESIDENTIAL INAUGURAL

Washington, D.C. 20599

202/433-7100

December 18, 1984

Mr. Herman Hinton Adelphi Community Band 16190 Charleston Pike Chillicothe, OH 45601

Dear Mr. Hinton:

The enthusiastic interest in being part of the 50th American Presidential Inaugural Parade has been overwhelming. We have received hundreds of applications from prospective participants including equestrian units, drum and bugle corps, choral groups and state floats; but particularly bands. The Parade Selection Committee has had the unenviable task of choosing representative units from the many qualified applicants.

Despite your outstanding performance record and the strong support of your community and elected officials, we are unable to offer you a spot in the Inaugural Parade. Although this decision may be disappointing, you should be honored to have been among your state's recommendations and nominations.

We appreciate your interest in participating in this year's Inaugural Parade and wish you success in future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Director

Parade Division